
 

Effective November 15, 2024, 
Karuna Vangala, MD,  

will no longer be 
practicing medicine at WellMed. 

 
Patients of Dr. Vangala may continue care at 

WellMed at Cedar Hill.  
 

Patients can obtain copies of their medical 
records at: 

WellMed at Cedar Hill         
420 Hwy 67, Suite D1 
Ceda Hill, TX 75104 

Phone: 1-972-291-7181 
Fax: 1-972-291-0687 

 
 
 
 


